
chance to watch them grow and mature into wonderful young 
students. I want to thank the students in Grade 3 for a fantastic 
year filled with great memories. I have learned a lot from you 
all, and I will remember this time for many years to come. I 
wish you all the very best for next year in Grade 4. 

I would also like to thank Greg Hughes, Susan Boutros, Anna 
Garcia, Ben Voborsky, The Elementary Team and everyone else 
who works at KAS. Thank you for your support and friendship 
over the past couple of years. I have enjoyed my time here and 
feel honored to have worked at KAS.

Thank you all, 
Hannah Jones (Miss Jones)
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A Letter from the Superintendent, 
Greg Hughes
Dear Parents,

It has been a busy and exciting year for the school. In every 
international school I have worked the years fly by so fast; but 
this year more than any, seems to have breezed by quickly. 
At the Association Meeting last week I outlined some of the 
wonderful achievements that the school has accomplished 
since August and, without going into details, the hard work of 
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